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July 27, 2011

Information for Shareholders of Streetlight Intelligence Inc.

Ticker symbol: SLQ

Re: In the matter of the Receivership of Streetlight Intelligence Inc. and

Streelight Intelligence International Ltd.

Further to the Receiver’s previous correspondence to Shareholders of Streetlight Intelligence Inc. and
Streetlight Intelligence International Ltd. (collectively, the “Company”), the Receiver has performed a
full review of the Company’s operations and has begun the process of preparing sales & marketing
related materials for the Company’s assets. We anticipate distributing sales & marketing materials in
the next 4-6 weeks. Confidentiality agreements will be sent to all prospective purchasers on our list of
prospects. If you are aware of a party who may be interested in purchasing the Company’s assets,
please have them contact Ali Pourdad at apourdad@g-forcegroup.ca or 778-371-0016 to provide their
contact information.

A key issue in preserving the value of the business is the Receiver’s attempts to retain the Company’s
key technical employees. This is vital to service ongoing customers, to service new potential orders,
and most importantly for these people to be available to a future purchaser on acquisition. The
Receiver continues to engage certain municipalities to sell on-hand finished goods inventory in order to
raise some cash to be able to retain these key technical employees and fund other obligations of the
receivership. At this time, it is uncertain whether we will be successful in completing these orders,
however, we are cautiously optimistic that we could have an order in place soon. Immediate orders are
in the range of $100,000.

Our objective remains to sell the assets and operations to a purchaser to maximize the net realization
proceeds for creditors and, potentially, the shareholders.

At this time, it is still not clear whether there will be a net recovery for the Company’s creditors or the
shareholders. This remains a preliminary assessment and is subject to change based on the receipt of
additional information and results of ongoing operations.

We will update the website for information relevant to creditors and shareholders on August 31, 2011.

Yours very truly,

G. POWROZNIK GROUP INC.

RECEIVER-MANAGER

Per: Ali R. Pourdad, CA


